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Scouting
After two full days of scouting, Team 

Neutrino had a long scouting meeting 
that was incredibly successful and fun! 

Huge thanks to the ISU Center for 
Technology in Learning and Teaching for 

letting us use their iPads.

Team Neutrino
World Championships

Robot Performance 
Our Team performed to the best of 
our ability at Champs! We were 
granted scouting awards from other 
teams because of our climber. We 
also ranked 45th in what was 
arguably the second hardest division 
at Detroit.

Fun Times!
Members in the team had a lot of fun 
during their visit to Detroit. They got 

the opportunity to go to different 
workshops and also saw Canada!

Coming  Next Time:  Offseason! We will be doing many training camps and outreach activities.

Team Interactions
Members of Team Neutrino, Abby and 
Jacob, assisted Team #7523 
Springbots, a team from South Africa 
during Champs. They helped with 
reassembling the robot.


